
 

 

JOINT RECYCLING COMMITTEE  

 

March 16, 2020 

The regular meeting of the Joint Recycling Committee was called to order at 6:26 p.m. in the 

Albany Village Hall, 206 North Water Street, Albany WI by Chairperson Michelle Monson.  

Members present were:  Monson, Larry Nipple, Abel Schultz and Karl Blumer X-O.  Absent:  

Fred Johnson.  Also present:  Kim Blumer, Ron Krupke and Delores Dowden. 

Proof of posting was verified. 

APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS MINUTES:  Motion by Nipple, seconded by Schultz, to approve 

the minutes of the last meeting as printed.  Carried. 

 

CONTRACT UPDATES:  Discussed the billing, had some questions on the recycle fees and 

the other fees, the columns do not seem to add up to the total.  The township said that at their 

meeting they did not agree to stop the checks for bags to yearly and they were still expecting 

them, however nothing was communicated back to the Recycling board about that.  They would 

still like them at the normal cadence as before. 

They would like a 2019 quarterly summary from Keepers, explained to them at the next available 

time once data is received. 

Acceptance day is scheduled for April 25, 2020.  Brewer will need to make some posters.  All 

the workers are lined up for the day.  We need to make sure that trash is in the bag, will not be 

taking trash that is not in bags and there is no free bagged trash and no free household trash, it 

will be charged as normal. 

Acceptance day is not like it used to be and that is what is costing so much money, people are 

bringing in household trash that could just go into a bag.  Large items are adding up and costing 

more with the workers and dumpsters.  Options would be to only have once a year or not to have 

one anymore.  People are still able to bring items in, they are just charged similar to other places. 

CONCERNS OF RECYCLING WORKERS:  Revenue is up. 

 

NEXT MONTH AGENDA ITEMS:  Acceptance day (do we continue).  Did Pellitari pay us 

back for the damage, since last spring?  Will we be paying the wages and fringe benefits for the 

village workers when they help with the recycle center on our expense break down?  Township 

would like to take items over to help vent that out, for less cost on the village. Could village take 

dumpsters out and township put them in?  Gill should be calling Krupke to help with some of the 

labor. 

ADJOURNMENT:  Motion by Nipple, seconded by Schultz, to adjourn.  Carried.   

MICHELLE MONSON, Chairperson 

Recycle Meeting 

7:17 p.m. 

 


